Wisconsin Interscholastic Speech
& Dramatic Arts Association

November 30, 2023

Wendall Quesinberry, Administrator
1048 E Kings Rd
Tomahawk, Wi 54487

Dear Wendall Quesinberry:

On behalf of the Wisconsin Interscholastic Speech & Dramatic Arts Association, | extend
congratulations to Tomahawk HS, director Michele Balda, and your students who participated in the
State One-Act Play Contest, held as part of the Wisconsin Interscholastic Theatre Festival, November
16-18, 2023 at UW-Green Bay. Your school’s commitment to performing arts gives your student-artists
a means for creative expression and enhances their socio-emotional learning as we emerge from a
global pandemic, when connecting with peers is of critical importance.

The cast of the play, She Wrote, Died, Then Wrote Some More received the All State Award for
their production, commemorating their advancement and participation in the State Festival.
Additionally, the production earned: Ensemble Award, and Technical Theatre Award. Plus, earning
Outstanding Acting Awards - Murphy Koth as "Alina Devereaux", Xan Sutton as "Nicholas
Springfield”, Trey Morrison as "Stefan Stade”

Thank you for supporting interscholastic performing arts in your school district. You should be
extremely proud of this entire cast and crew who represented Tomahawk HS and your district in such
an outstanding manner. We look forward to their continued participation in future festivals.

Sincerely,

Adam J. Jac& E

Executive Director
cc: Michele Balda
Ryan Huseby
Ron Zimmerman
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